
        HERCULES POLICE DEPARTMENT 
WATCH COMMANDER’S SHIFT REPORT 

 
DATE: September 24, 2024 TIME:    0700-0700          DAY: Tuesday 

 
THE FOLLOWING CASES ONLY REFLECT A PARTIAL LIST OF ACTUAL 

CASES TAKEN. CALLS FOR SERVICE NOT GENERATING WRITTEN 
REPORTS ARE NOT USUALLY LISTED. All THOSE ARRESTED ARE 

PRESUMED INNOCENT UNTIL PROVEN GUILTY  
 
Stolen/Recovered Plates: On September 24, 2024, at 12:11 PM, Officers received a 
notification for a stolen license plate. The license plate was reported stolen to San Leandro 
PD and belonged on a 2019 Kia Sedona. However, the plate was attached to the rear of a 
2021 Kia Seltos. An Officer located the Seltos parked, unoccupied, in the Ohlone Elementary 
parking lot. It was determined that the rear license plate belonging to the Seltos had been 
stolen from the vehicle at an unknown date, time, and location, and replaced with the stolen 
plate. The stolen plate from the Sedona was recovered and a case was taken for the stolen 
plate of the Seltos. H24-00857/H24-00858 
 
Failure to Register: On September 25, 2024, at 1:59 AM, an officer checked on an occupied 
suspicious vehicle with no license plates, parked near the intersection of Hercules Ave and 
San Pablo Ave. A records check on the driver, 69 year old male formerly out of Hercules, 
revealed he was a registered sex offender out of compliance. The subject was taken into 
custody without incident and booked at Martinez Detention Facility. The vehicle was towed. 
H24-00859  
 


